

Asignatura:

## Colegio República Argentina O'Carrol #850- Fono 72- 2230332 Rancagua

Docente: Veronica Silva Rubio **Correo Contacto:** veronica.silva@colegio-republicaargentina.cl Octavo Básico

**Semana 6:** (04 al 08 de mayo)

Inglés

**EVALUACION FORMATIVA** 

Curso:

NAME:	
GRADE: 8°	DATE:
OA: Demostrar comprensión lecto tecnológicos.	ra a través de un texto no literario relacionado con objetos

Instrucciones. READING COMPREHENSION (Comprensión lectora)

I.- Read carefully the following text several times for a better understanding. If there is vocabulary that you do not understand, you can use a dictionary.

Lee atentamente el siguiente texto varias veces para una mejor comprensión. Si hay vocabulario que no comprendes, puedes utilizar un diccionario.

## MY MOBILE PHONE



Hello! I'm Kate. I want to write about my mobile phone. I got it from my parents for my birthday two years ago. I like it very much and I think it's sometimes good to have it in my bag.

I always keep it in my bag or in my pocket so my parents and my friends can always telephone me. It's got a

calculator in it so I sometimes use it at school. It's also a kind of information file. I can use my mobile phone to connect to the Internet and look through the news or read emails on my computer. Isn't it fantastic?

Last year I was on a cycling holiday with my friend. We went cycling but the weather wasn't good. It was cold and windy. It started to rain and it got dark. Suddenly my friend fell off her bike and she broke her leg. At first I didn't know what to do but then I thought about my phone. It was in my rucksack so I telephoned for help. After fifteen minutes a doctor arrived.

Sometimes people are not keen on mobile phones. They are a real problem because they always ring at the wrong moment. I'm not crazy about my mobile phone but I feel safe when I have it with me.

## II.- Mark with an X in the corresponding box as indicated by the sentence: True(T), false (F), doesn't say $(\emptyset)$ .

Marca con una X en el cuadro que corresponde según indique la oración: Verdadero (T), Falso (F), no lo dice ( $\emptyset$ ).

	Т	F	Ø
Kate can't exist without her mobile phone.			
2. She got her mobile in January.			
3. Her parents bought her the mobile phone one year ago.			
4. There's a calculator in her mobile.			
5. She can connect to the Internet with her mobile.			
6. She usually listens to music on her mobile.			
7. She can't read emails on her mobile.			
8. There are often a lot of problems with mobile phones.			
9. Kate always talks on her mobile to her friends.			
10. She doesn't like the mobile phones.			

1
2
3
4
5
6
7
8
9
10
11
12
13
14
15

## III.- Write the correct name according to the number of the technological objects using the vocabulary presented below the images.

Escribe el nombre correcto según el número de los objetos tecnológicos utilizando el vocabulario presentado debajo de las imagenes.



calculator / mobile phone / laptop /MP3 player/radio/ computer/scanner/karaoke set/CD player/play station/television/ camcorder/ DVD player/USB pen / camera

IV Answer these questions according the text. Responde estas preguntas según el texto	
Where does Kate keep her mobile?	-
2. What can she use it for?	
3 When was she on a cycling holiday?	
4 What happened there?	-
5 How did Kate solve the problem?	

V Complete these sentences according the text.  Completa las oraciones segun el texto.
Kate's parents and friends can always her.
2. Her mobile phone is also a kind of
3. On the cycling holiday after the accident Kate phoned for
4. Mobile phones often at the wrong moment.
5. Children can feel when they have their mobile phones with them.